
 
 

 
 
 

Consent Item 
 

RE: Cart Path Asphalt Repair 

Department/Program: Parks & Recreation/Golf Course 

Explanation:  

The City budgeted for golf course path improvements for 2025.  There are several sections of the 
path throughout the course that are in need of repair. We asked for a per linear foot price. Six bids 
were received. The low bidder was Leritz Contracting. Leritz has done cart path work on several 
other golf courses such as Lake Forest Country Club, Norwood Hills Country Club and Bogey Hills 
Country Club. Leritz has an A+ Better Business bureau rating and no known OSHA violations. 

 

Recommendation:  

Staff recommends awarding the contract for cart path paving to the low bidder, Leritz Contracting, 
for $40/linear foot not to exceed $40,000. 

 

 

 

Submitted By: Chris Conway, CPRP Director of Parks & Recreation 

Date: July 14, 2025 
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